

August, 2023

Dear Parents of First Sacraments Students,

Welcome to Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter's First Penance and First Communion Program. Thank you for being a responsible Catholic parent who cares about the important events in the spiritual life of your child. We are excited and happy to be sharing in the gift of the Sacraments with your family.

Your child will be led on an adventure throughout the year under the direction of the first sacraments teacher Mrs. lannatone. They will discover the significance of these sacraments in their lives. The weekly lessons and activities will include reviewing and rehearsing of their prayers (the Our Father, the Hail Mary, the Glory Be and the Act of Contrition), classroom instruction and activity sheets. All this explaining about the sacraments, and how they apply and help us in our everyday life.

This year's classes will be held in the music room in the school on Sunday's from 10:15am-11:15 am. They will enter at the cafeteria doors and go to the cafeteria to wait for their teacher to take them to their classroom.

First Penance will be celebrated on February 10th 2024 in the Church, First Communion will be celebrated on May 4th 2024 in the Church.

Registration begins on August 15th 2023. This year the required Family Registration and First Sacrament Forms are available on the Church's website (www.ourladyofpompei-stpeters.org), as well as in folders in the front of the church, in the church office and upon phone request.

The First Sacraments teacher and I look forward to working with you to make this a positive experience for you and your child.

Thank you,

Mary Beth Meade, DRE

FIRST SACRAMENT REGISTRATION FORM

CHILD'S NAME	
	_
CITY	ZIP
HOME PHONE	MOTHER'S CELL
FATHER'S CELL	
FAMILY E-MAIL ADDRESS	
FATHER'S NAME	RELIGION
MOTHER'S MAIDEN NAME	
SCHOOL ATTENDING	GRADE
	·
CHILD'S DATE OF BIRTH	PLACE OF BIRTH
CHILD'S DATE OF BAPTISM	CHURCH
PLACE OF BAPTISM (CITY/ST/COUNTRY)	
ARE YOU REGISTERED AT OUR LADY OF POMPEI/ST PETER'S PARISH	
IF NOT, WHAT IS YOUR CURRENT PARISH	

- IF YOUR CHILD WAS NOT BAPTIZED AT OUR LADY OF POMPEI/ST PETER, CHURCH WE REQUIRE A COPY OF THE ORIGINAL BAPTISMAL CERTIFICATE.
- IF YOU AREVNOT A MEMBER OF OUR LADY OF POMPEI/ST PETER'S PARISH PLEASE ASK YOUR PASTOR TO WRITE A LETTER GIVING PERMISSION FOR YOUR CHILD TO RECEIVE FIRST SACRAMENTS AT OUR LADY OF POMPEI/ST PETER'S CHURCH.